
  
     

Term 1 Week 1, 27th January 2025 to 31st January 2025 

 Welcome to the 2025 School Year! It will be so wonderful to welcome returning and new 
families to our school community on Tuesday.  There is a full and rich calendar of learning 
and extra-curricular activities planned and I look forward to meeting with you all during 
these events. 

 Should your child not be returning in the 2025 School Year, please advise the office for 
planning purposes and form completion. 

 The first day procedures on Tuesday January 28 are as follows…. 

o Prior to the first bell, students should identify their Care Group by looking for their 
Name on Posters around the school. Staff members will be out and about to assist in 
this process.   

o All students are to meet at the Multi-Purpose Centre (MPC) at the first bell.  Students 
will participate in Whole School Assembly and be provided with Timetables and 
Diaries during this time. 

o As it is a Tuesday, all students are expected to be in Formal Uniform. 

o Students should bring basic books and stationery for the first day of learning. 

o Year 10s are expected to bring their laptop for learning every day. Those who have 
registered for a School Device will be issued this on Day 1. 

 A reminder that the ‘Away for the Day’ Mobile Phone Policy will be in place from Day 1. All 
students are expected to place their phone in the school provided pouch. Don’t forget to 
remind your child to bring their pouch to school should they have it. 

 To ensure the safe environment of our school, the Gates will continue to be shut during 
the school day including Jellicoe St entrance. To avoid congestion around the school and 
respect our neighbours, please make arrangements to collect your child in a side street or 
safe location. 

 School Photos are scheduled for Tuesday 4th February. Students are expected to be in 
Formal Uniform. Envelopes will be sent home on Tuesday for Parent ordering. 

 There will be a Meet the Teacher evening on Wednesday 5th March from 3.15- 
5.15pm for our wonderful community to come together and meet your child’s 
teacher.  We look forward to formally welcoming you then. 

 
  



 

Envelopes will be sent home on Tuesday 28 

January, and will need to be returned to the 

photographers on photo day only. 
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